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I support this measure as it will provide smoother implementation of measure 114. I 

support 114 and worked to get it passed. As a voter supported measure that has 

already been on the ballot and been approved, implementing measure 114 is the 

right thing to do. Hastening this process that has been happened by legal battles is 

the right thing to do. Measure 114 protects our communities and our children. The 

guidelines are common sense gun laws that do not infringe on anyone’s rights.  


